
PERIODICALS 
Mailed 

Monday, 
March 21

First Pres Prayer Chain 
members welcome your 
prayer requests. After 
two weeks please send a 
follow-up to your request.

Written
Use pink slips in 

friendship book and 
place in offering plate.

Telephone 
Arlene Magor at 

303.485.5064 
Email

prayers@fpcboulder.org
Please call Ann 

Stroman at 303.460.8859  
to join this ministry as 
a caller, substitute, or 
email group participant.
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The Lamb’s Lunch, a 
multi-church outreach to the 
Boulder’s homeless community, 
continues to serve a hot meal 
each Saturday at First Pres.
The ministry, which opens each 
November, culminates in a 
Footwash celebration on April 
16, the day before Palm Sunday.

Volunteers from Calvary 
Bible Church, as well as Scouts 
from Troop 87 in Westminster, 
cooked and served a family-
style sit-down meal February 
26. Brian Krueger presented an 
inspirational message on how 
much God loves his lost people. 

Elijah to lead participants in 
singing to a guest who was 
celebrating his 22nd birthday.

Saturday meals—complete 
with message, music, prayer, 
and fellowship—will continue 

through March and the 
beginning of April. Then, on 
“Palm Saturday,” the traditional 
Boulder Footwash will close 
the season. The Footwash 
supplements the regular Lunch 
activities with a movie, clothing 
distribution, Easter eggs, face 
painting, greeting cards, a 
band and sing-along, medical 
personnel to check and minister 
to guests’ feet, hair cutting, and—

Traditional Worship
8:00 A.M. (Chapel)

9:30 A.M. (Sanctuary)

Contemporary Worship 
11:00 A.M. (Sanctuary)

See Holy Week Services on page 5 

of course—the washing of feet. 
This last is in memory of and 
obedience to Jesus’ Last Supper 
command to his disciples to be 
servants and wash one another’s 
feet (John 13:12.)

Volunteers are welcome at 
all Lamb’s Ministry activities, 
especially including the Boulder 
Footwash. Contact 303.335.9771 
/ info@lambsministry.org.

Lamb’s Lunch Ministry
Building up to the 15

th
 annual Boulder Footwash

by Elsi Dodge

Boy Scouts serving at the 2010 Lamb’s Lunch.


